Christina:	Hi, this is Christina. Today, rather than releasing a full episode, we just have a small announcement for you.
Christina:	As we head into the busy holiday season, we decided we would release episodes bi-monthly rather than weekly, going forward, until further announced. So, you can expect a full episode next week with the following week of November 26th off.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christina:	We at The Magic Mountie Podcast hope you are enjoying your fall semester, and we thank you so much for being our dedicated listeners for the course of over 70 episodes so far! We'll see you next week.
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